
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT 

Community Health Committee      
 
 
 
Meeting Cancellation 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Community Health Committee finds it necessary to cancel its scheduled November 
5th meeting due to workload issues related to multiple events.   
 
We regret any inconvenience to the citizens of Deep River. 
 
                   
        Submitted Nov 4, 2019 
        Russell Marth - Chairman 


